

## 1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham Kent ME1 3GE 2: 01634 861434 Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Booking information for WILD TRIBE camping trip for future year 6 pupils

Thank you to those of you who attended the information event last night, I hope you found it useful and reassuring. Firstly, apologies for the miscommunication on my part-I thought I had included the dates in my original letter along with the price, and I now realise that detail was omitted. Please find all the details below.

For those of you who have already paid towards the France trip, please be reassured that this balance will be transferred over to the Wild Tribe trip. As we are keen for all our pupils to attend, we have opened a payment point on Eduspot for all current year 5 pupils. To confirm your place we require a £10 deposit by Friday 10<sup>th</sup> May, after that you may pay off the remaining balance as you wish, with the full amount to be paid to us by August 31<sup>st</sup>. If you are concerned about financing this trip, or you require a payment extension, please speak to myself or the office staff.

So, to summarise:

Dates: Monday 16th- Thursday 19th September (departing 10am Monday and returning at 1pm on

Thursday)

Cost: £275

Deposit of £10 due: Friday 10th May

Final payment due: Friday 31st August

If you have any further concerns or questions, that you did not wish to discuss publicly at the information event, then please speak to myself or Mrs Baldwin.

Yours faithfully,

Mr T Wyatt-Hughes Deputy Headteacher